
Notice of Non-Discrimination 

The Roosevelt Union Free School District does not discriminate or permit discrimination in 

admission or access to its educational programs or activities or in recruitment or employment on the 

basis of an individual’s race, color, national origin, creed, age, disability, pregnancy, pregnancy-

related condition, religion, sex (including sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression and 

transgender status), marital status, familial status, military status, veteran service status, 

predisposing genetic characteristics, genetic information, domestic violence victim status, criminal 

conviction, arrest (not pending), use of a guide dog, hearing dog or service dog by a person with a 

disability, an employee’s or an employee’s dependent’s reproductive health decision making or any 

other characteristic or basis protected by applicable law and the District is prohibited by law, 

including by Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 (“Title IX”) and 34 C.F.R. Part 106, 

from doing so.  

 

The District provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  

 

Inquiries regarding the District’s non-discrimination policies, including Title IX inquiries, may be 

directed to: 

 

Dr. Dionne Wynn (Title IX, Section 504 and ADA Compliance Officer) 

Director of Pupil Personnel Services 

Roosevelt U.F.S.D. 

335 East Clinton Avenue 

Roosevelt, New York 11575 

(516) 345-7850 

 

and/or 

 

Gary Gregory (Title IX, Section 504 and ADA Compliance Officer) 

Director of PE, Health and Athletics 

One Wagner Ave 

Roosevelt, NY 11575 

(516) 345-7221 

 

Inquiries may also be directed to: 

                                                                               

U.S. Department of Education 

Office for Civil Rights (New York Office) 

32 Old Slip, 26th Floor 

New York, NY 10005 

(646) 428-3800 


